Thames View Infants





Bastable Avenue Barking Essex, IG11 OLG 020 82704317 0794 39 22 6 55 (texts only)

Paul Jordan Headteacher Paul.Jordan@TVlacademy.org

Claire Smith **Deputy Headteacher** Claire.Smith@TVlacademy.org

Office@TVlacademy.org
TVlacademy.org
We Title @TVInfants

24 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers;

Learning this week in Year 2!

Every week on a Friday we will continue to send out a letter telling you what's ahead for your child. Please continue to check the PARENTMAIL APP to stay up to date news and information.







Twitter video learning timetable in Year 2



Writing/Science-9:10 am

RSWS - 10:10 am

Maths - 11am

Handwriting - 12pm

Assembly - 1pm



Our twitter accounts are:

@TVInfants

@AzizaTVI for Pandas @Griff_TVI for Lions

@RebeccaolleyTVI for Koalas

Foundation lesson – 1:30pm

Story time - 2:30pm

It is World Book Day this week and on Thursday (our last day of online learning before returning to school) we will be having some special zoom lessons all about reading so stay tuned to parentmail for the details.



















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

Please watch all the Twitter video lessons if you are learning from home. If you can't watch them live, you can catch up with them later in the day. Here is a brief summary of the topics we will be covering in the coming weeks learning.

In Writing this week we will be describing characters and then writing a story.

For Maths we will be learning all about shapes and patterns/.

In Science we will be continuing our new topic and finding out all about different habitats.

As well as this, in the afternoons, we will be looking at hinges in DTand learning about Samuel Pepys in History. Don't forget we will be getting active in PE this week too.

Remember to tune in to the lessons with your teacher everyday on twitter to help your children learn.

I hope you find this information useful, and we are all looking forward to seeing what you have done when you return to school.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 2 Team